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Dear Clients, Partners and Friends, 

we like to update you regularly on the day-to-day situation.  

 

1. Eid Al Adha 

On the occasion of Eid Al Adha 

 

 

 

We wish all our customers and 
business friend EID MUBARAK 

 

والعملاء العمل شركاء جميع نهنئ  

الفضيل الاضحى عيد بمناسبة   

بالصحة وعليكم علينا الله اعاده  

  والبركات

 

2. Working hours during EID 

The IRQ Government has 
announce official holidays from 
June 6th till June 10th 2025.  

Government offices will resume 
working on June 11th 2025 
again.  

Customs offices may remain 
closed during this period of time. 
Airport and Seaport are working, 
planes and ships get discharged 
but there will be no customs 
clearing and physically no cargo 
movement. We expect a backlog 
after the holidays.  

 

Please feel free to contact us in 
case of any specific question and 
please stay safe and healthy.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

M.G. International Transports  
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer: 
All rights reserved, it is not allowed to copy or make use 
of part or the information without our written approval. 
The information in this publication are based on today’s 
information and are subject to change without notice. 
Details are given without responsibility 


